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Shooting on Zaragoza 
 
Date/Time:   09/18/2024 – 4:32 PM 
Location:       2000 N. Zaragoza      
 
 
El Paso, Texas – The El Paso Police Department is reaching out to the community for 
assistance in gathering information related to a shooting that occurred on September 
18th, 2024 in the area of 2000 N. Zaragoza.   We urge anyone who may have 
witnessed the shooting or has any information—no matter how small—to come 
forward. Your insights could be vital in helping law enforcement with the 
investigation and any assistance from the community is appreciated.  Please contact 
the Crimes Against Persons Unit at 915-212-4040 or Crimes Stoppers of El Paso at 
915-566-8477 to remain anonymous.   
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